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To: All students of Ehime University

From: NISHINA Hiroshige, President of Ehime University

YAHIRO Hidenori, Director of the Institute for Education and Student Support

Re: [Alert #3]: Please act to prevent infection with COVID-19 (July 14, 2022)



The rapid spread of infection in Ehime Prefecture, with more than 1,000 people
infected in a single day, prompted the prefecture to raise its alert level to " Special
Alert Period" on July 12. Although the University has issued repeated alerts, a large
number of infected persons and close contact persons have already been confirmed

since July 1.

In response to this situation, a meeting of the University's Crisis Response
Headquarters was held yesterday (July 13) to discuss whether to raise the BCP stage
and place restrictions on the University's ordinary activities. As a result of the
discussion, it was decided not to change the BCP stage at this time, but to ask all
members of the university not to take the following actions (1) through (3) strictly for

the next two weeks until the extent of the current nationwide outbreak is clarified.

(1) Dining with more than five people for more than two hours, especially with
alcohol.

(2) Karaoke with more than one person.

(3) Going out (or coming to the University) when you feel even slightly unwell on the

day or the day before.

These are, regrettably, most of the cases in which some of our students have acted out
and spread the infection. We would like to strongly urge everyone to look back on your
daily activities, be aware of your status as a student at the University, and act to

avoid infection so that it will not interfere with your campus life in the future.



